
EOCCO Consumer Member Funds Agreement

OHP Members must submit an application and be approved as a member of the

EOCCO CAC and/or Local Community Health Partnerships (LCHP) in order to

receive funds for attending meetings, rides (mileage), or childcare.

You must live within the EOCCO region (Baker, Gilliam, Grant, Harney, Lake,

Malheur, Morrow, Sherman, Umatilla, Union, Wallowa, or Wheeler County).

Funds available:

● $50 Stipend per meeting

● Rides to and from meetings (mileage paid at rate set by EOCCO)

● Childcare paid at a flat rate of $30 per meeting

● Help with needed equipment for attending meetings

Meetings for which we can pay consumer members:

● One CAC per quarter

● One LCHP per month

● One subgroup per month

The most we can pay you each month for attending meetings is $150. This does

not include rides to and from meetings (mileage), childcare, gift cards, or other

needed equipment.

How to receive funds:

Your funds are sent by paper check, unless you would like to get them by direct

deposit. If you want to get your funds by direct deposit, please talk directly with

your EOCCO Field Team Member to complete the right form(s).

Please initial and give to your EOCCO Field Team Member along with your signed

W-9:

__________ I wish to receive funds for attending CAC, LCHP, or
subcommittee meetings.

__________ I know I must fill out and submit a W-9 before I receive any
funds.

If you have any questions, please contact us at EOCCOcommunities@gobhi.org.



__________ I know these funds count as income and may affect my
benefits. If I receive $600 or more in a year, I will get a 1099
tax form mailed to me by the end of January each year.

__________ I give permission to the EOCCO Field Team member to submit
the form so that I may receive these funds.

__________ I know it may take up to 30 days to receive these funds.

_______________________________________________     _________________
Signature                                                                                                                                       Date

Please return to an EOCCO Field Team member or email to:
EOCCOcommunities@gobhi.org.

If you have any questions, please contact us at EOCCOcommunities@gobhi.org.


